Work Session of the Town of Highland Lake, Alabama

The Highland Lake Town Council held a work session on Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at the Anchor. Mayor Vice called the work session to order at 6:05 p.m.

PRESENT: Mayor Connie Vice

Council members Chase Moore, Donna Hanby, Sid Nelson, Ramzi Malek

ABSENT: Council member Denise Adams

Agenda items discussed:

Review of January 8, 2019 Council Meeting Agenda Items

When to lower lake next:

- Curt Atkinson, C & C Contracting, was in attendance to discuss projects for when the lake is lowered next.
- Lowering the lake after Labor Day weekend 2019 was discussed.
- Mr. Atkinson stated he would be available to work on projects at Sand Creek and Brasher Creek, weather permitting.
- A plan is needed for Sand Creek.
- The possibility of obtaining a second contractor to work at the same time was discussed.
- A game plan and list of projects will be developed (Nelson and Malek). Some projects to consider include: rest of Brasher Creek area, boat slip area, possibly move boat launch.
- Work would begin one to one and a half weeks after the gate at the dam is opened.

Take Home Car Policy – proposed changes discussed.

Etowah County Rescue Squad – in the past they have used Highland Lake for training purposes, and would like to again in 2019.

Work session opened to the public. There were no questions or comments from the public.

Work session adjourned at 6:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted:

Cheryl Storey, Town Clerk

onnie B. Vice, Mayor